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Dear Members and Friends of WFWP, 

 

As we approach this wonderful holiday of giving thanks for our bountiful blessings 

there is also the emotion of sadness as we witness the major tragedies happening 

around us affecting those close to home and those abroad. 

 

It is in these situations that cultivating a heart of gratitude and absolute faith in the 

Creator is truly helpful. This practice assisted our Founder, Dr. Hak Ja Han Moon, to 

overcome the most difficult, painful and impossible situations in her life. In a speech 

"To Live in Utmost Gratitude"  given on July 31, 1984 she says:  

  

"I have but one life goal: 

to live in utmost gratitude. 

Today I will be more grateful than yesterday; 

tomorrow I will be yet more grateful." 

 

Let us acquire this in all circumstances and have hope in the future as we 

contemplate the first Thanksgiving with the miracle of unity that was created as the 

early pilgrims and the Native Americans came together in the face of the Source of 

Life and Source of Answers in all things good. Let us continue to work together to 

turn the tide for the better. 

  

Wishing you, your family and friends a 

 

HAPPY THANKSGIVING! 

 

 
 

With love, 

Angelika 
 

 

 

   

 
 

 

 

 

 


